
 
 

 



additional uncertainty and exacerbate current workforce and economic challenges facing the 
construction industry. 
 

Throughout these rulemakings, Ms. Su has shown an unwillingness or inability to consider 
thoughtful comments from small businesses about their negative impacts. If confirmed to 
serve as DOL secretary, ABC believes that Ms. Su will continue to move forward these ill-
advised rules, which will place an undue burden on many construction contractors, limit their 
ability to conduct their businesses as they see fit and threaten the jobs of many in the 
construction industry.  
 
ABC urges members of the Senate HELP Committee to vote against Ms. Su’s confirmation 
and the Biden administration to select a candidate who will commit to commonsense 
policies and rulemakings to protect our workforce and support our nation’s job creators. 
Thank you for your consideration. 

 
Sincerely,  

  
Kristen Swearingen 
Vice President, Legislative & Political Affairs 


